To: Dr. Deneen Adams, Superintendent
Cc: Dr. Sophia Jones, Director of Special Services
Dr. Kevin Nohelty, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources
From: Rebecca Akridge-Dixon
Date: July 14, 2014

Re: Resignation

I am writing this letter to inform you of my resignation from Harvey School District 152 as
School Psychologist and Early Childhood Case Manager.

Working for the school district has been a gratifying and rewarding professional experience. I
have grown in many ways during my time here and I appreciate the opportunities I have obtained
through Harvey School District 152 via your professional guidance and support.

This decision was not an easy one and involved many hours of thoughtful consideration,
particularly with respect to my own plans for my future. I am confident, however, that my new
position represents a positive move toward fulfilling my career goals. I wish you and the district
success in the future.

If I can be of assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,
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Rebecca Akridge-Dixon



